
Rainy Day Dismissal Procedures: 

 

To avoid having students wait out in the rain at dismissal time we have 
begun a new rainy day dismissal procedure. We are still working out the 
kinks and are all doing our best to, first, ensure student safety and then 
to make sure the students get to their vehicles if they are getting a ride 
home. Here are the new procedures for rainy days. 

 If you plan to meet your child at school and walk or ride home, 

please wait at the front of the school or in the lunch area until the 

dismissal bell rings at 2:20, then pick up your child from his/her 

classroom after the bell rings. This procedure is the same, rain or 

shine. 

 If you pick your child up in the car line,  students will remain in 

the classroom until their name is called and then proceed to the 

front of school (It helps a lot to have a name tag on your rear view 

mirror with student names listed – you can get one from the 

office!). The exception to this is for students whose teacher is 

working dismissal duty that day. They will be in the Multipurpose 

Room. 

 If your child walks home, they are released at 2:20 from class and 

proceed home as usual. If they meet friends or siblings, they are to 

meet where they normally do on any other day. 
 


